
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continuing Education Requirements During the  

COVID-19 Catastrophic Health Emergency  

 

 

The COVID-19 pandemic has affected continuing education requirements since 

there are virtually no live course presentations.   

 

During the pandemic dentists and dental hygienists are still required to complete 

30 hours of continuing education as a requirement for license renewal. During the 

pandemic, licensees may complete all course requirements on-line.  Thus, all live 

courses, webinar courses, and self-study courses will be considered equally for this 

requirement. Please keep in mind that as in the past, all course work must be 

Board-approved.  

 

Virtual CPR coursework may also be considered as the equivalent of live CPR. 

 

The Board will continue to monitor this protocol and promptly inform our 

licensees of any modifications.  

 

Thank you.  
 

Maryland State Board of Dental Examiners 

 Spring Grove Hospital Center • Benjamin Rush Building 
 55 Wade Avenue/Tulip Drive • Catonsville, Maryland 21228 


